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YEAR 2 SATs PARENT SESSION 
Wednesday 8th March, 9am 

 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
During the month of May, children in Year 2 throughout the country will be taking part in their 
statutory SATs tests. SATs mark the end of Key Stage 1 National Curriculum and are used to 
support children’s final assessments in English and Maths before starting their next journey 
into Key Stage 2.  
 
At the end of Year 2, teachers are required to give a final end of Key Stage assessment in 
reading, writing, maths and science. Maths and English assessments are supported with 
formal tests in reading, arithmetic, and reasoning. There are no formal tests for writing or 
science.  
 
On Wednesday, 8th March, Mrs Harley will be running an information session for 
parents. The session will begin at 9am in the school hall and will last for approximately 
30 minutes.  
 
Due to the important content of the meeting, we are encouraging all parents of Year 2 
children to attend please, wherever possible.  
 
We will be providing more information about the SATs and assessment frameworks and giving 
practical ideas to support your child’s learning at home over the coming months. There will be 
an opportunity to look at sample test papers and ask any questions that you may have 
concerning your child and their SATs.  
 
We look forward to seeing you at the session.  
 
Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 
 
Acting Headteacher  


